From: Jody Beachcombers
To: AO Code and Conduct Rules

Subject: Proposed Changes to Code of Conduct for U.S. Judges and Judicial Conduct and Disability Rules
Date: Monday, October 15, 2018 3:33:25 PM
To Whom It May Concern.

I am writing in support the the proposed changes to the Code of Conduct. The committee
SHOULD adopt the changes and adopt a resolution that those changes apply to the Supreme
Court as well.

Thank you for your consideration.
Jody Rogers

721 Langston Ct
Orlando FL 32804
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